
RELEASE OF ARTWORK  
  
Recitals  
 
A. WolfWood Refuge, P.O. Box 312, Ignacio, Colorado  81137, a Colorado non-
profit corporation (hereafter, “WolfWood”) is holdi ng a Fine Art Auction 
fundraising event on September 28, 2012 in Durango,  Colorado (“Event”).  
 
B. The undersigned participant (“Artist”) desires t o participate in said Event 
and offer for auction, artwork (“Artwork”) created and owned by Artist.  
 
C. As an inducement for WolfWood to conduct said Ev ent and allow the 
participation of artists in such Event, Artist agre es to the terms and 
conditions of this release.  
 
NOW THEREFORE, in consideration of good and valuabl e consideration and the 
mutual covenants set forth herein, the undersigned agrees as follows:  
 
Artist hereby releases and grants to WolfWood, all right, title, and interest 
in and to the Artwork described as follows or as sh own on the photograph 
attached hereto and incorporated herein:  
 

 
 
 

 
Artist agrees that his/her Artwork will be displaye d and auctioned at the 
Event; and that any unsold art must be picked up by  10pm on day of auction or 
relinquish ownership to Wolfwood Refuge. 
 
Artist warrants and represents that he or she is th e sole legal owner of all 
right, title and interest in the Artwork and has th e full right and authority 
to enter into this release and grant the rights sta ted herein, namely, the 
offer of and release of the Artwork to WolfWood for  auction.  
 
Artist, for itself, its heirs, successors, assigns,  and agents hereby releases, 
discharges and agrees to hold harmless WolfWood and  its agents, officers, 
directors, agents, successors and assigns, from any  liability that might be 
incurred as a result of the use of the Artwork for this Event.  
 
This release and indemnification, is governed by Co lorado law and constitutes a 
binding contract to the fullest extent permitted un der law. If any portion of 
this release is deemed to be unenforceable, the rem aining terms shall be an 
enforceable contract between the parties. This agre ement shall be binding upon 
the heirs, successors and assigns of the Artist.  
 
  
 
Executed this __________ day of ______________, 201 3.  
 
 ARTIST:  
 
  
___________________________________________ Date: _ ____________________  
(Signature)  
 
Printed Name: ______________________________  


